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NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON CHANGES TO FEES, RATES, 
AND CHARGES

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget for the ensuing year 
of 2021 has been submitted to the Arapahoe County Water and Wastewater 
Authority (the “Authority”). Such proposed budget will be considered at a 
public hearing to be held at a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Authority 
at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, November 18, 2020, at the offices of the Authority, 
13031 East Caley Avenue, Centennial, Colorado.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that proposed amendments to the Authority’s 
fees, rates, and charges for the ensuing year of 2021 will be considered at 
the public hearing to be held at the above-referenced meeting of the Board of 
Directors.   

A copy of the proposed budget, the proposed amendments to the fees, rates, 
and charges, are available for public inspection during regular business hours 
at the offices of the Authority, 13031 East Caley Avenue, Centennial, Colorado.  
Any interested person within such Authority may, at any time prior to final 
adoption by the Board of Directors of the 2021 budget, the 2021 fees, rates, 
and charges, file or register any objections thereto.

Dated:  November 9, 2020

�ARAPAHOE COUNTY WATER AND
WASTEWATER AUTHORITY

By:	 /s/ Steve Witter
General Manager
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